
Board of Directors 

President: Karen Lindop-Beckwith, Past President: Bill Kelleher,  

President Elect: Bryan Wiltsie 

Secretary: Donna Ferguson, Treasurer: Wendy Robinson. 

Directors: Bonnie Ennis, Bill McNicol, Bill Kelford, Paul Anderson, Carol 

Smith and Cathie McCabe. 

     Perth Civitan Express 
Engineers: Bryan & Julie Wiltsie  

• Classic Cruisers Every Monday Night 

• Bingo Every Wednesday Night 

• Perth Fair Gates September 1,2,3 & 4th 

• Executive Meeting September 5th 

• Blood Donor Clinic  September 11th 

• Business Meeting September 12th 

• Perth Country Jam September 24th 

• Installation Banquet September 26th 

 

 

Wow!  “Time flies when you are having fun.”  This statement is so true.  I can’t believe that 

my presidential year is coming to a close. I have enjoyed and I’m very proud to have been the 

president of the Perth Civitan, my second family.  I have learned a lot more about our club 

and its members over the past two years.   

I wish to thank all of you that have helped me along the way; I will not put names in for fear 

of forgetting someone.  

 

I have become a lot closer to some of you and I am proud to have sponsored my daughter as a 

member as well as my “adopted” daughter into the club. 

Thank you to my board members for your support over the past year.  A special thank you to 

all of you for the amazing job and hard work on all our projects over the past year.  I’m sure 

our year end statement will attest to that.  We are a strong club and have great volunteers!  

In closing, keep up the great work and service as we Perth Civitans do.     

 

Karen Lindop-Beckwich                        



 

 

Wendy Robinson                         

Gary Chaplin, Simone Crabb, Emil Roy, Carol 

Smith, Angele Stinson and Bria Wood 

Best Wishes to all 

September Birthday & Anniversary best wishes goes 

out to... 

Kathryn & Ted Glugosh, Bill & Carol Kelleher 

and Merci & Tom Kennedy    

Place your Orders today with Civitan BRYAN! 

CHRISTMAS CAKES HAVE BEEN ORDERED AND WILL ARRIVE MID SEPT. 

July Donations         August Donations 

ALS Society $200.00          Perth Fire Department $254.25 

Spina Bifida and Hydrocephalus $500.00      Kanata/Stittsville  
           Westenders Civitan Club $100.00 
Saltos Athletic Gymnasts $1000.00 



Bingo this year is doing better than other years and 

I would like to say thank you to all the workers who 

took time from their busy schedules to work on this 

project. It is our largest ongoing project and needs 

the support of all members to make it happen. I 

don't know the exact date this project started, but 

an approximate date would be 1984 and I estimate 

we raised half a million dollars during that time to 

give back to our community. 

A special thank you to those members who have 

helped out when we were extremely busy and other days we were short of help. Civitan 

is synonymous with Bingo in Perth and we are well regarded by all our customers.  

Notwithstanding the grousing they unfailingly utter when not winning, the customers 

do enjoy their evenings. 

We recently had a power outage during bingo. The generator kicked in and repowered 

the hall saving the evening for all, especially me. I didn't have to determine a course of 

action for a half finished evening of bingo. The generator takes about 40 seconds to 

activate and repower the hall. The customers have to be reassured to remain in their 

seats and that power will be restored shortly. 

I am always looking for more of our members to volunteer to help out with bingo. It 

involves about 4 hours every 5 weeks to help a team and it can actually be fun. 

Bill Kelleher is currently taking some time off for health reasons and Bryan and I are 

doing the calling. Penny Kelly, formerly of the LGBT Club has volunteered to help with 

the calling duties starting in September and we look forward to her help. 

            

 

Bob Burch                        

Perth Civitans served 

breakfast for 105 kids 

& adults at Camp 

Quality this year at 

Providence Point in 

Lanark on Sunday,  

August 13th, 2017 

Magic was the theme 

this year. 
 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 

Perth Fair 

Gates 

11 am to 10 pm 

2 

Perth Fair 

Gates 

9 am to 10 pm 

   

3 

Perth Fair 

Gates 

9 am to 9:30 pm 

4 

Perth Fair 

Gates 

9 am to 3 pm 

5 

Executive 
Meeting 

6 

Mouseketeers 
Canteen 

Angie Stinson 
Jo-Anne Coutts 

7 8 

Wedding 

Reception 

Team 6 

9 

 

10 11 
Blood Donor 

Clinic 

12 

Business 
Meeting 
Meal by 

Alice Banford 
Team 4 

13 

Super Daubers 
Canteen 

Cathie McCabe-
Trish McConnell 

14 15 

Fundraiser 

No Bar 

6 pm to 1 am 

16 

Wedding 

Reception 

Team 7 

17 

 

 

18 19 20 

A Team 
Canteen 

Carol Kelleher 
Donna Ferguson 

21 22 

    

23 

Alzheimer’s 
Dance  

7 pm to 12 am 

Team 8 

24 25 26 

Installation 
Banquet 
Meal by 

Bob Burch 
Team 1 

27 

Artistocats 
Canteen 
Suzanne  

Bourbonnais 
Patty Kauffeldt 

28 29 

 

30 

Wedding 

Reception 

Team 9 

       

September 2017 

Quilters 

1st & 3rd 

Mondays 

Bridge Club 

Thursdays at 6p 

Senior’s Exercise Class 

Tuesday  & Thursday 

9.30a—11.00a 



 



 
  Eligibility:  Any resident (except past or present Perth Civitan Club members) of The Town of Perth,  

Tay Valley Township or Drummond/North Elmsley Township are eligible for this award. 
Nomination: Submission for this award must be in writing and mailed to Civitan Club of Perth Inc.,  
P.O. Box 20144, Perth, Ontario K7H 3M6 or emailed to perth.civitan.club.1965@hotmail.com  
 
Submission: Completed submissions must be received no later than Saturday, September 30th, 2017 
Presentation ; To be presented at the annual STAMPEDE STEAKOUT (event hosted by Civitan Club of Perth) 
to a local resident who has went above & beyond to make their community a better place with no mone-

tary gain for themselves. 
 
Criteria:  Being a Civitan Hometown Hero to someone in the community can be.... 
a personal act of kindness towards those less fortunate or in need 
- providing a community service to the community at large (playing Santa or any similar act) 
- volunteering at the local Food Bank, hospital or other charitable cause 
- a community project that the nominee was either the chairperson or very involved (hands on) in the 
project 
- making recommended changes for the betterment of the community and then implementing those  
changes 
- volunteering their time to coach and/or mentor other members of the community 
- acts that positively impact the quality of community members lives. 
Selection Committee: This committee shall consist of 6 current, active Perth Civitan Club members. Decision 
of this committee is final. 
 
Quorum: A quorum of the Selection Committee shall be considered 50% plus one committee members 
(Committee of 6 = 4 members must be present) 
 
Hometown Heroes Award can be picked up at Twp of Drummond/North Elmsley office (310 Port Elmsley 
Road, RR 5, Perth); Tay Valley Twp office (217 Harper Road, Tay Valley) and Town of Perth office - back 
counter (80 Gore Street East, Perth)  

Perth Civitan Hometown HEROES Award 

2017  2nd Annual Event 

 

Award presented at the… 

STAMPEDE STEAKOUT & DANCE on 

October 28, 2017 

Project Chairs:  Bryan & Julie Wiltsie and 

Wendy & Bob Robinson 

Perth Civitan promotes three principle goals:  fellowship with each other, knowledge of one's 

community, and service to humanity.  With these principles in balance, current members can 

perform outstanding works while sharing experiences and developing relationships that 

 enhance their lives.  

SHARE WITH YOUR  

FAMILY & FRIENDS 



Perth Civitan Club 2nd Annual 
STAMPEDE STEAKOUT 2017 

Dinner & Dance  

Mark the date on your 
calendars for... 

Saturday, October 28th 2017 

TICKETS ARE A GREAT 

 GIFT IDEA! 



PERTH CIVITAN MEMBER’S SUMMER BBQ 2017 

FUN TIMES 

AT THE 

CIVITAN 

INTERNATIONAL 

CONVENTION 

BIRMINGHAM 

ALABAMA 

2017 

THANK -YOU 

PERTH CIVITANS 

FOR SUPPORTING US! 


